
I want to show support for this bill.  We run into this ‘issue’ quite often where a person has had a car for a long time,
maybe in a field, or a neighbor’s field, where it is either abandoned or just ‘given’ away.  Believe it or not, some people
just give them away.
I also feel that the statement that the ND DMV will not assign a VIN for manufactured vehicles, is very cumbersome. 
The early Ford’s, for instance have VIN’s on the engine (which is usually gone) and/or on the top of the frame.  These
are usually rusty and unreadable or not accessible without removing the body from the chassis.  The wording about
‘Manufactured vehicles’ needs to be re-considered.
This Bill gets things moving in the right direction.  I support it and applaud everyone involved who is trying to make the
reality of things as we run into them, better.
George Masters
Minot, ND


